Carroll County Schools
2015-2016
Pre-K Lottery Registration

The Carroll County School System will accept Pre-K applications for the 2015-2016 school year from
Monday, March 23, 2015 through Friday, April 17, 2015, at the Student Registration Center next to the
Carroll County Board of Education. The Center will be open from 8:00 a.m. — 4:00 p.m. Each Thursday, the
Center will be open from 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. for late night registration. The Carroll County Board of
Education will be closed for the week of April 6, 2015 through Friday, April 10, 2015 for spring break.
Only 4-year-old children are included in the lottery registration and a child must be 4 years old on or before
September 1, 2015, in order to register for the Pre-K lottery. Pre-K student applicants must be residents of
the state of Georgia and an appropriate school attendance zone.

Required documentation for lottery registration:

0]
0]

0]
0]
0]

Certified birth certificate

Two Proofs of residency (current gas/water/electric bill, lease contract, property tax bill,
vehicle registration, or a notarized Carroll County Property Owners/Renters Affidavit with
supporting documentation)

Student social security card

Parent/Legal Guardian photo ID

Guardianship papers (if applicable)

Additional documentation required for school registration:
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DHR Immunization Form 3231
DHR Vision, Hearing, Dental and Nutrition Form 3300

The Pre-K Program is NOT first come, first served. Selection for available slots is by lottery.

The Lottery drawing will be held Friday, April 24, 2015, beginning at 8:30 a.m. at the Carroll

County Board of Education.

For further information, go to www.carrollcountyschools.com and link to the Student Registration Center
or call the Carroll County Board of Education Student Registration Center at 770-832-3568 ext 2296.



http://www.carrollcountyschools.com/

